
Dear Parents / Guardians,                    Friday 29th February 2019 

 

Many thanks with your support this week with the outdoor area being            

unaccessible. The children have made us very proud and have had no problems 

with the change to their daily routine especially after being off school for a 

week. They have shown themselves to be so independent sorting themselves out 

at the beginning and end of the session with no help from mum or nan and so on. 

The nursery door will continue to be inaccessible for at least another week 

whilst the new canopy will be put in place. Most importantly please be on time 

at the beginning and end of the session when dropping off and picking up. 

 

Our Big Book this week has been The Little Red Hen, hopefully your child can 

tell you who the characters are in the story and what happened. Ask them did 

they think it was fair for the little red hen not to share her bread at the end 

of the story and reasons why? Following on from this we have made our own 

bread. We thought it was much tastier than bread we buy in the shops. 

 

In maths, after making our own playdough, we used it to make “worm” families, 

comparing size, weight and length as well as using it for counting. 

 

A reminder next Thursday is World Book day, children can come to school 

dressed as their favourite story book character or in their own clothes if they 

do not like getting dressed up.  

 

Our school has been lucky enough to be selected to take part in a government 

project called EasyPeasy. Please read the accompanying sheets for more        

information. To launch it we are holding a “Stay n Read” session on Friday 8th 

March at 9:00am-9:30am and 2:30pm-3:00pm in the school hall. Please come to 

the session which is most convenient for you. The hall will be set up with lots of 

story books available for you to share with your child we will then show you a 

short video and presentation on EasyPeasy and the impact the programme will 

make on your child's life learning.  

 

Many thanks, 

Nursery Staff 

 



非常感谢你本周的支持，户外区域无法进入。孩子们让我们感到非

常自豪，并且他们的日常生活变化没有任何问题，尤其是在离开学

校一周后。他们已经表明自己在会议的开始和结束时都是如此独

立，没有妈妈或者楠等人的帮助。在新的遮篷将被安置到位的同

时，幼儿园门将继续无法进入至少一周。最重要的是，请在会议开

始和结束时准时到达和接听。 

 

本周我们的Big Book一直是The Little Red Hen，希望你的

孩子可以告诉你故事中的人物是谁以及发生了什么。问问他们他们

是否认为小红母鸡在故事结束时不分享她的面包是公平的，原因是

什么？继此之后，我们制作了自己的面包。我们认为它比我们在商

店购买的面包更美味。 

 

在数学方面，在制作了我们自己的橡皮泥后，我们用它制作“蠕

虫”系列，比较尺寸，重量和长度以及用它来计数。 

 

下周四的提醒是世界读书日，孩子们可以穿着他们最喜欢的故事书

角色上学，或者如果他们不喜欢穿衣服就穿着自己的衣服。 

 

我们的学校很幸运被选中参加一个名为EasyPeasy的政府项目。请

阅读随附的表格以获取更多信息。为了推出它，我们将于3月8日星

期五上午9:00至9:30和下午2:30至3:00在学校礼堂举行“Stay 

n Read”会议。请来参加最方便的会议。大厅将设置大量故事书供

您与孩子分享，然后我们将向您展示EasyPeasy的简短视频和演

示，以及该计划对您孩子的生活学习的影响。 

 

非常感谢， 

托儿所 



 

 


